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THE PRIME MINISTER

I would like to send my congratulations for the production and launch of the
music video, raising awareness of mental health in South Asian
communities, celebrating World Mental Health Day.

I am proud to see that this production, inspired by a British Asian Trust case
study, will further lift the silence on mental health. It is important that we
have those difficult conversations about mental health in our communities
now more than ever and I extend my wholehearted support to all those
involved.

I would like to congratulate the artists Rekesh Chauhan and Shree Savani,
along with the British Asian Trust, for their tremendous efforts in this
production. I wish them the very best.
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